


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the April 1st 2022 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller and Kaye Raul
President John Waller called the meeting to order at 6:36 pm.  
The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 03/04/2022 were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered her financial report.  Kaye indicated that she had added a one year  extension on the dues of all members whose dues were current as of 02/28/2022.  The BOD previously authorized this action.  SLO Bytes currently has 27 members.  Since no dues payments are required for the next year, Raul expects no change in membership over that period and will not submit an updated membership list during that time.
The meeting ended at 6:48 pm.
Ralph Sutter
 



